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January 14, 2025 
 
Via Email: jmellon@deepriver.ca 
 
Town of Deep River 
ATTENTION: Jackie Mellon, Clerk 
100 Deep River Road 
Deep River, ON  
K0J 1P0 
 
Dear Jackie Mellon: 
 
Re:  Request to Province to Amend the Blue Box Regulation    
 
Please be advised that the Council of the Township of Otonabee-South Monaghan at its 
meeting on January 13th, 2025 passed the following resolution concerning your 
correspondence regarding the Blue Box Regulation: 
 
“That Council hereby supports the correspondence from the Town of Deep River 
requesting that the province amend Ontario Regulation 391-21: Blue Box so that 
producers are responsible for the end-of-life management of recycling products from all 
sources.” 

CARRIED. 
 
Yours truly, 
Township of Otonabee-South Monaghan 

 
Liz Ross 
Deputy-Clerk 
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